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Mahamaya Girls’ College Alumnae Association of North America

2417 NE 20th Street, Renton, Washington 98056, U.S.A.

Dear Members and Honorary Members:

Thank you very much for participating in our 2nd Annual General Meeting (AGM) on May 27, 2006.  It was wonderful to see the members of our Maya family. Some members flew in from different parts of the continent, some drove from hometowns  and other states,   Members experienced the joy of making new friends, and  meeting their old friends.  

All members, we appreciate and value your support, input, love and friendship.  A big thank you to members for renewing your membership and to new members for getting the  membership before the AGM.  

Also, thank you to those of you who voted by proxy and provided us with your support and great feedback. 

Members who live in Maryland and Washington, D.C., thank you for organizing the Annual General Meeting in Maryland.  The job was very well done. 

Thank you for supporting the Raffle by buying tickets, selling them and sending the money and counterfoils back.  Thanks to your efforts, we sold nearly all  800 tickets.  We will let you know how much we made from the Raffle when we finish collecting the money.  

Thank you Chathuri and Jeeva Munasinghe for the grand dinner you gave us.  It was most enjoyable with good food, warm atmosphere, lot of laughter and participation of families of members.

Thank you for joining the committees at the AGM.  It gives us strength.
Thank you again. We hope to hear from you soon and see you at our next gathering.

Sincerely,

Neranjika Dissanayake   

Nilmini Dorabawila

Vajeera Dorabawila

Harshi Liyanage

Dharshani Nanayakkara

Arushie Nugapitiya

Geetha Selvendran

Sujatha Werake

(Former BOD and Executive Committee)

